
 
	
July	1,	2016 
 
 
Mr. Morrie Walworth 
Lake Superior State University 
650 W. Easterday Ave. 
Sault Ste Marie, MI 49783 
 
 
Dear Mr. Morrie Walworth: 
 
Thank you for completing the required registration application for accredited postsecondary 
degree granting institutions as required by Wyoming State Statute (§§ W.S. 21-2-401 through 
21-2-407). Your institution’s application has been reviewed and approved. Your institution is 
authorized to offer educational services to Wyoming students starting July 01, 2016.  The 
registration expires June 30, 2017, at which time a renewal application may be submitted. 
 
This letter serves as notification of approval. If your institution submitted registered agent 
applications, agent cards will be sent via mail. 
 
Additional information relative to Wyoming Private School Licensing may be found at 
http://edu.wyoming.gov/beyond-the-classroom/school-programs/private-school-licensing/. 
Should you have any questions or wish to request an official Chapter 30 certificate, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Elaine Marces 
Private School Licensing Program Manager 
307-777-6210 
elaine.marces@wyo.gov 
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